
 From: Brian Wyatt  

Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2007 5:54 PM 
To: Barnett, Guy (Senator); Crossin, Patricia (Senator); Bartlett, Andrew (Senator); Kirk, Linda 
(Senator); Ludwig, Joe (Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); Payne, Marise (Senator); Trood, Russell 
(Senator); Adams, Judith (Senator); Allison, Lyn (Senator); Bernardi, Cory (Senator); Birmingham, 
Simon (Senator); senator.boyce@aph.gov.au; Campbell, George (Senator); Carr, Kim (Senator); 
Chapman, Grant (Senator); Conroy, Stephen (Senator); Cormann, Mathias (Senator); Eggleston, Alan 
(Senator); Evans, Chris (Senator); Faulkner, John (Senator); Ferguson, Alan (Senator); Fielding, 
Steve (Senator); Fierravanti-Wells, Concetta (Senator); Fifield, Mitchell (Senator); Fisher, Mary Jo 
(Senator); Heffernan, Bill (Senator); Hogg, John (Senator); Humphries, Gary (Senator); Hurley, 
Annette (Senator); Joyce, Barnaby (Senator); senator.kemp@aph.gov.au; Lightfoot, Ross (Senator); 
Lundy, Kate (Senator); Macdonald, Ian (Senator); Macdonald, Sandy (Senator); McGauran, Julian 
(Senator); McLucas, Jan (Senator); Milne, Christine (Senator); Murray, Andrew (Senator); Nettle, 
Kerry (Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); Patterson, Kay (Senator); Ray, Robert (Senator); Scullion, 
Nigel (Senator); Sherry, Nick (Senator); Siewert, Rachel (Senator); Stephens, Ursula (Senator); Stott 
Despoja, Natasha (Senator); Watson, John (Senator); Webber, Ruth (Senator) 
 

Subject: URGENT - NT INTERVENTION LEGISLATION 

 
Dear Members of the Legal and Constitutional Committee 
 
The National Native Title Council was incorporated in November 2006 and is a collaborative 
organisation that represents the views and interests of Native Title Representative Bodies and Native 
Title Service Providers from around Australia (the most authoritative, representative voice for 
indigenous interests in the country).  At our latest meeting it was agreed to write to the Prime Minister 
urging support of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous People, particularly in 
light of its relevance to the manner in which the Government is currently dealing with Traditional 
Owners in the Northern Territory. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the letter sent to the Prime Minister urging the Government to 
reconsider its approach to the Northern Territory National Emergency Response Bill 2007.  The 
National Native Title Council requests that the Committee seriously considers the concerns set out in 
the letter during your deliberations in the Inquiry on Friday 10 August 2007. 
 
If you have any queries or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
Brian Wyatt 
Chair 
National Native Title Council 
 
 
 




